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Dear Patients: 

 

We continue to closely monitor the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, and have implemented changes to normal 

operations to protect both staff and patients, in accordance with the latest CDC, State and Federal 

recommendations. 

 

 

We will continue to operate at our regular schedule. However, in an effort to reduce the number and proximity of 

patients in any one area, we are booking patient appointments at 15 minute intervals and limiting the waiting area 

to two patients at a time. We are asking you to NOT bring a family member or friend into the office during your 

appointment at this time. In addition, at this time, WE WILL NOT ACCEPT WALK-IN PATIENTS. ALL VISITS 

MUST BE BY APPOINTMENT. 

 

 

To minimize any chance of contact and contamination, all surfaces will be wiped down frequently and we advise 

all patients and staff to frequently use soap or sanitizer on their hands. 

 

 

Consults may be performed by telephone by contacting the office at 516-579-4949. 

Email consults may be performed by contacting my email at michaelbernsteindc@gmail.com. 

You can also direct message me on Facebook. 

 

 

The safety and health of our patients, families and staff continues to be our number one priority. Please do not 

hesitate to reach out to us with any questions or concerns at michaelbernsteindc@gmail.com. 

 

 

Sincerely 

Michael A. Bernstein, DC 
Dr. Bernstein & Staff 
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